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Gains in Wisconsin’s short-term fiscal measures since the Great Recession are a positive sign for state finances. Despite those gains, however, Wisconsin ranks in the bottom half of states on short-term health in the most recent year for which data are available.
 
Over the past several years, researchers at George Mason University have compiled the same measures for all states. Their 2017 study used information from fiscal 2015 and applied three standard measures of short-term fiscal health to create a single indicator, on which Wisconsin ranked 38th. Among neighboring states, Minnesota (24th), Iowa (28th), and Michigan (36th) all placed ahead of Wisconsin, while Illinois ranked 48th.
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